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El Monte Union Families Explore College, 

Career Options at Inaugural Conference 
 

EL MONTE – More than 300 El Monte-area students and their families received guidance on how to 

prepare for post-secondary success during El Monte Union High School District’s inaugural College and 
Career Family Conference, “The Places You’ll Go!” 
 
The conference – held in October at El Monte High School – offered 36 workshops (conducted in English 
and Spanish) that covered a range of topics, including financial aid, college entrance requirements, 
resources for Dream Act students, the 21st century classroom and a review of the UC and CSU systems. 
The conference was followed by a college and community outreach resource fair.  

 
The event was held on a Saturday to ensure families had the opportunity to attend. It was held in partnership 
with El Monte City and Mountain View school districts, the El Monte Promise Foundation, Rio Hondo College 
and UC Irvine.  
 
“We want to continue to promote and support a college-and-career going culture not just in our District, but 
also in our community,” said Edith Echeverria, El Monte Union’s director of Instructional Support. “We want 
all of our students to be prepared for the journey they decide to take after high school, whether college or 
career, and through this conference, we are providing them with the tools to assist them in their endeavors.” 
 
The Places You’ll Go! conference kicked off with workshops tailored for specific grade levels: Life Skills to 
Survive High School (grades 7-8); Pathway to College (grades 9-10); Understanding College Options (grade 
11) and Senior College Timeline (grade 12). 
 
Families attended sessions based on their interests. General information workshops covered topics such as 
filling out financial aid applications, career technical education, out-of-state college options, transferring from 
a community college to a university and a five-step guide to paying for college. 
 
More specific workshops focused on financial literacy and how to grow wealth; email etiquette and the 
importance of students promoting themselves by networking; and life skills to survive college.  
 
A parent panel focused on the unexpected costs of college and the transition from high school to university, 
while a student panel allowed participants to gain insight directly from Rio Hondo College students.  
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“Many of our students will be the first in their families to attend a college or university, and it is vitally 
important that they begin to know and understand their options as early as middle school so that they can be 
well prepared when the time comes,” Superintendent Dr. Edward Zuniga said. “The response was 
tremendous, and it is great to see so many community stakeholders unite to bring these invaluable services 
to our students and families.”  
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113018_EMUHSD_FAMILYCONFERENCE1: More than 300 El Monte-area students and their families 
attended the inaugural College and Career Family Conference on Oct. 27. “The Places You’ll Go!” 
conference provided students and parents a variety of workshops to ensure post-secondary success. 
 
113018_EMUHSD_FAMILYCONFERENCE2: The College and Career Family Conference offered 36 
workshops that covered topics such as financial aid, college entrance requirements and scholarships. 
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